
 

  
07th January, 2020

‘ Bombay Stock Exchange Ltd,

Corporate Relationship Department,

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, Dalal Street,

Fort Mumbai/400 001

 

 

 

Ref} SCRIP 000E: 514454

Sub: Notice of Closure of Trading window

DearSir/ Madam

This is to inform that as per the Company's Code for Preventibn of Insider Trading, the Trading
window for dealing in securities of the Company shall remain closed for all the Designated persons
and relatives with effect from from 1‘tjanuary, 2020 to open after 48 hours after the Financial Results
of the Company for the quarter ended 31St December, 2019 become generally avaiiabie information.

Kindly take the above information on your records.

Thanking You,

Yours Faithfully,

W '
Kavitha.C ”

Compliance Officer/Company Secretary

   


